
From:   Ralph Halmon   

To:   Jose Trevino   
Date:   September 12, 2011

Subject:   FCC file number 0565-EX-ST-2011
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

On 12 September 2011 Doug Young was contacted at 202-418-2440 and authorized to change the unit
of measurement of ?Necessary Bandwidth? from kHz to gHz. Doug Young also input a latitude/longitude
center point and operational radius the system will be operating in.


